Oregon Tobacco Quit Line 

Expanding Services for People Looking to Quit Tobacco

Online Counseling Talking Points

The Oregon Tobacco Quit Line is an important and effective resource for anyone looking to end his or her addiction to tobacco.
· While most Oregonians don’t use tobacco, there are still almost half a million who do. Almost 70 percent of tobacco users want to quit, but struggle to do so.
· The Oregon Tobacco Quit Line––which is free and available to Oregonians regardless of income or insurance status––helps people stay strong and quit tobacco for good.
Online Counseling is a new Quit Line service that helps tobacco users build their own quit plans, connect with others like them and quit for good.

· Participants who enroll in online counseling will:

· Build a quitting plan that fits their life and receive recommendations tailored for their own unique needs.

· Be able to talk to other quitters in online forums and join online support groups with people who share their experiences, challenges and triumphs.

· Be able to chat or e-mail with Quit Coaches, real people who understand the challenges of quitting tobacco.

· Receive free nicotine patches or gum, if eligible.

· Stay strong with post-quit tools and tips.

Online Counseling gives tobacco users more options to access the help they need to quit in the way they want.

· Not all tobacco users want to talk on the phone: having other counseling options makes help more accessible for more people wanting to quit.

· Online Counseling services are self-directed and can be accessed at any time, for as long as the participant needs. Access to Online Counseling is unlimited.

· Online Counseling sessions are shorter and more flexible than telephone-based counseling, to fit peoples’ busy schedules.

Online Counseling is something people have asked for.

· In recent TPEP focus groups with tobacco users who were thinking about quitting, we heard loudly that people wanted the option of online counseling.
· In the same focus groups, many tobacco users reported they went online for information and would like to find out more about the Quit Line online.
· Providing online counseling services was a specific recommendation from a 2009 evaluation of Asian Oregonians’ attitudes towards the Tobacco Quit Line. 

Online Counseling is available now and can be accessed in multiple ways.
· People can sign up for Online Counseling by going to www.quitnow.net/Oregon/ and registering for the online program. 

· People can also sign up by calling 1.800.QUIT.NOW and selecting the “chat online with a counselor” option.

· Online Counseling services are currently available in English only. Online Counseling in Spanish will be available in 2012.

Quitting tobacco is one of the best things a tobacco user can do for his or her health, and the Oregon Tobacco Quit Line can help.

· Each year thousands of Oregonians access the Quit Line for help quitting tobacco or to help someone they love quit.

· Oregon joins Florida, Oklahoma and Kansas in offering interactive online counseling services. 
